
Grade 8 Mini Trades Student and Parent Information Form 

Your child has been successfully selected to participate in the Grade 8 Mini Trades program for 
Spring Break 2018! 

   WHERE:  Lambrick Park Secondary, 4139 Torquay Dr. 

 WHEN: March 19th & 20th , March 22nd-23rd or April 2nd-3rd 

  8:45am - 3:00pm 

Students are responsible for getting to and from the program. On the first day of the program, please 
enter the school from the back (Gordon Head Recreation Centre side). They will be greeted there by 
their teacher, Colin Savage. 

All students are expected to behave in a responsible and respectful manner, as they would at their 
home school. Any students who are unable to adhere to this expectation will be asked to leave the 
program and for a parent to pick them up. Safety is of the utmost concern when working in a shop 
environment and operating power tools.  

If your child misses the first day, they are unable to attend the second day. This is only due to the fact 
that they will have missed too much, leaving them unable to catch up with the project. 

Please ensure that students have a lunch, snacks and water bottle with them. They will not be allowed 
to leave the campus at lunch time. 

 STUDENTS MUST WEAR CLOSED TOE SHOES AND LONG PANTS FOR SAFETY REASONS. 

Students will be dismissed from the school at 3:00 on both days. 

If you have any questions, or need to get in touch with the teacher during the program days, please call 
Mr. Savage cell (250) 415-7938 or the school shop (250) 477-0181 ext 64770 or press #3 

If you have any program questions prior to the start date, please contact Bonnie Alexander at 
balexander@sd61.bc.ca or call (250)-477-0181 Please ask for the Career Centre. 

We appreciate your support with this opportunity! 

 
Many thanks, 
 

Bonnie Alexander 

Career and Life Transitions teacher, Lambrick Park Secondary School 
SD61 District Career Coordinator-middle schools 
4139 Torquay Dr  Victoria BC V8N 3L1 
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